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May 5, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  This individual was last in the JCK 
building and Dirksen Courthouse on May 4, 2022 and was on the 34th floor of the JCK building 
and the 25th floor of the Dirksen Courthouse.  This individual was masked when in contact with 
other persons.  Individuals who had contact with these individuals have been notified, as has 
GSA.  GSA will clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 For many of you, these letters are not alarming.  If you are fully vaccinated, and particularly 
if you have had a booster, the chances are good that a COVID infection will generate only mild 
symptoms for you.  But do remember those among us who have compromised immune systems 
or who, for other reasons, are not as well-protected by the vaccines.   For those people, and for 
our loved ones and for our community, we need to keep up the good work of adhering to health 
protocols.  Thank you for doing so.   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


